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To: Monroe, Pamela
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Janet Damiano
513 Forest Lake Rd
Dalton, NH 03598

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
To whom it may concern:

Our home is within two miles of the proposed power lines for Northern Pass. Our family strongly
opposes the Northern Pass Project.

The economic driver in the north country is tourism. It will be horrendous to destroy the beauty of our
landscape and environment.
This project will be detrimental to successive generations of New Hampshire residents.

If this project is to move forward, please require that it be built entirely underground, where it will not
permanently despoil precious landscapes, wetlands, lower property values, and hurt our tourism
industry.

Please deny the permitting and block construction of Northern Pass.

Sincerely,
Janet Damiano
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